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The Friends of Boatwright Memorial Library is pleased to an-
nounce Woody Holton, Associate Professor of History and 
American Studies at the University of Richmond, as their first 
speaker of the 2010-11 season. Dr. Holton will speak about his 
book, Abigail Adams, on Sunday, October 3, at 2:30 p.m. in the 
Brown-Alley Room.  

Did you know that printing to the color printer (BMLLCPRTC1) 
takes 10 print credits per page? Please check twice before you 
hit print to make sure you’re choosing the correct printer! 

Quiet study spaces are available in the periodicals area and 
quiet study room on the second floor, reference area of the first 
floor, all of B1 and the “science periodicals” area of B2. Please 
respect silence in these areas. 

 

A QR code is the funny looking black and white square that you 
see in the bottom-right corner of this page. If you have a smart-
phone, you can download a QR reader app (such as ScanLife), 
scan the square using your phone’s camera, and it will take you 
to a very useful webpage! 


